
We are excited to announce and invite you to attend an Early Help Workshop specifically for 
practitioners working in primary schools. This is in response to requests made by Head 
teachers and as part of our ongoing commitment to support schools in undertaking the 

roles and responsibilities to deliver early help to children, young people and their families 
as described in Keeping Children safe in Education and Working Together, 2023. 

 

The workshop will be a fantastic opportunity to come together with your colleagues from 
across the city's primary school settings to discuss early help, to share good practice and to 
take away useful guidance on how you can continue to support children and families who 
may need early help support. The workshop will be provide practical examples of how to 

have crucial conversations with families, engage them in the offer of help, as well as how to 
complete an early help request, start an early help assessment and/or contribute to the 

team around the family.  

 

Wednesday 19th June 12:30 to 3:30  

Place: The Methodist Central Hall Warwick Ln, Coventry CV1 2HA 

 

To Book a Place  

Please send a email to Earlyhelp@coventry.gov.uk to book a space   


